
From: John Horn 

Date: Tue, 29 Sep 2020 at 15:33 

Subject: Response to invitation to comment 

To: <copseyandrea@gmail.com> 

 

A) In response to the question 2 in the inspectors letter of 9 Sept.2020. 

I do not feel the the figures issued for the household projections based on 2018 when 

compared to the figures supplied by BDC to the inspector as covered in his letter of 27 June 

2018, constitute a meaningful change. 

 

B) None, I believe that the number of 716 is the minimum number that should be used. BDC 

have under supplied the demand for several years and already have a significant shortfall 

since the start of this planning period. It is felt that due to this under supply of housing has 

driven the myth that there was/is low demand in the area, which is totally untrue, and it is the 

aforementioned that drove this unrealistic figure issued in 2018 by the Government. In fact 

the local Council has created a self fulfilling prophecy.  

 

Thank for the opportunity to opine. 

John 
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